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ww.valleyquiltguild.com                           June 2018

Notes from Janell 
Summer is here and schedules are 
getting very busy.  The fair is coming 
right around the corner so it is Block 
time!!!  This year again we are going 
to have a red, white and blue theme 
for our blocks.  If you are going to 
enter be sure to get your entry form 
in by June 29th.   

As I have been moving I have come 
to realize I have a LOT of crap.  One 
of the things I have is fabric that I 

know I will never use, duplicates of 
tools and notions that I do not need. 
If I have these items as I newer 
quilter, I am sure you all have some 
as well. I am excited to tell you 
about our plan for the Ice Cream 
social.  We are going to have a table 
there for all of your items that 
maybe you need to “Let It Go”.  We 
will be having a table at the Ice 
Cream Social just for those items 

that everyone can bring those items 
and maybe find a thing or two that 
someone had in there stash that 
they might like.  It is like the old 
saying one man’s garbage is another 
man’s treasure. So start finding 
those items that someone else 
might love and turn into a master-
piece. 

Janell Willis 
President 

I was gone on a trip in the beginning of May and my 
secretary (me) forgot to write the Community Service 
news before I left. So thank you to the following mem-
bers who helped us over the past two months: Eileen 
Milligan, Cathy Evans, Morag Peterson, Helen Sousa, 
Lucy Prall, Gail Campbell, Janet Givens, Joetta Dan-
ielson, Dee Campbell, Gail Gilmore, Janet Craver, Emily 
Hyatt, Wanda Horn, Carolyn McCray, Cooky Amarel, 
Terrie Johnson, Billie Lindgren, Elaine Rice, Millie Ber-
ryhill, Nancy Berens, Nicki Lura, Barb Gilmore, Melanie 
Vieria, Dee Jagerhorn, Evon Smith, Sande Schuster, Glo-
ria Adams, Ruenell Givans, Clara Midwood, Lori Camp-
bell, Lorraine Poukish, Heather Chambers, Sew-n-Piece 

Jelly Roll race, Vivian Riley, Shirley Mills, Angie Horne, 
Patt Thompson, Jan Henrich, Joanne Ward, Karen 
Litvinchuck, Elizabeth Heinberger. 

WOW that is 41 members who participated and many 
of them multiple times.  We can't do it without you.  
THANK YOU VERY MUCH. 

Our next meeting of the Community Service Team will 
be on Monday, June 25th.  If you would like to join us, 
give me a call. 

Diane Leighton 
Keeper of the Goods 

Just a reminder! 

We are nearing the end of the 2017/2018 fiscal 
year.  

All income and expenses need to be returned 
to me by June 28th.  

This will allow me time to get all monies deposited 
for  

closing of the fiscal year.    

 

Diana Craddock, Treasurer 

General Meeting 

June 27, 2018 

Cal-Trans Building 

Doors open at 6:00 

Meeting at 6.30 

Community Service 
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Programs and Speakers 

In May, Mary Boyer shared her 

quilts and clothing made from re-

purposed items.  I’m not ready to 

hit the estate sales, but it was fun 

to see what can be done with 

someone else’s discards.   

On June 9, we had a free sew day, 
and a great turnout.  There were 
all kinds of projects, some individu-
al and some community service, 
and all kinds of help for anyone 
needing help or advice.   

Our own Diana Tatro will be speak-
ing at the June meeting.  Her lec-
ture is entitled “These are the Days 

of My Life!”, and I have no doubt 
we’ll be seeing some awesome 
quilts. 
Looking forward, here’s a brief 
rundown of who is coming through 
January 2019. 
July:  Sandy Klop – lecture and 
class (on Thursday)  
August:  Ice Cream Social       Linda 
Ballard class on August 24-25 
(Checker’s Stars) 
September:  Fern Royce lecture 
and class (string quilts – on Satur-
day) 
October:  Linda Wagner – Lecture 
and class (Puzzled nines/borders – 
Friday/Saturday) 
December:  Christmas Party 
January 4-5  Linda Ballard Class 
TBD 
January:  Judy Coates Perez – 
“Award Winning Quilts” 
 
At the June meeting, Eileen will 
have sign up sheets for  Sandy 

Klop, Linda Ballard’s August Class, 
and Fern Royce’s string quilt class.  
We’ll have a sample for the Sandy 
Klop class.  If you want to sign up 
for Sandy Klop’s class, make sure 
you do so by the June meeting, be-
cause it will be opened up to non-
members afterwards.  

DINNER WITH THE SPEAKER 
(Diana Tatro) will be at Tracey’s 
Diner at 724 J Street in 
Marysville.   If you want to join 
us, email, text or call Colleen by 
Monday, June 25. 

 

Please feel free to contact us if you 
have ideas for programs or speak-
ers or classes, or if you have  
questions. 

 

1st VP  Colleen Pelfrey  
muirhiker@gmail.com  
530-713-0274  

Eileen Milligan 

eileenmilligan52@gmail.com   

480-244-2490 

Juvenile Hall Program 
Did you know that we give quilts to Juvenile Hall which are used as rewards for the kids? If they follow the 
rules, they have an opportunity to use a quilt that 
we make and donate. On Monday, June 11th we 
(Billie Lindgren, Wanda Horn, Carolyn McCray and 
myself) delivered 12 quilts.  I think they are awarded 
monthly and that is a year’s supply.   

The kids get very excited about this and the staff is 
very grateful for this lovely incentive.  

vǳƛƭǘǎ ŦƻǊ WǳǾŜƴƛƭŜ Iŀƭƭ ƴŜŜŘ ǘƻ ōŜ слϦ Ȅ флϦ and 
they prefer that the binding is sewed on by machine.  
They are frequently washed so they need to be stur-
dy. 

Thank you to everyone who helped in this endeavor. 

Diane Leighton 

mailto:muirhiker@gmail.com
mailto:eileenmilligan52@gmail.com
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It’s almost Fair time! 

The Yuba-Sutter Fair will be  
August 2-5 and at the June and 
July meetings I will have sign-
ups for helping to cover building 
for the Home Arts.   

Our participation in helping the 
Fair is rewarded with a discount 
on our rent for the Quilt Show.  
It is a significant discount and 
we need lots of participation.   

We will have 3 workers for each 
3 hour shift on Thursday starting 
at 4 p.m. through Sunday night 
at 10 p.m. We need 33 quilters 
helping us. Maybe this year we 
can do some demonstrations to 
entice visitors to see why we 
love quilting so much. 

Entries for the Fair are due be-
fore June 30.  This year entries 

may be mailed in and I will have 
some forms at the June 
meeting. Entry fee is $2 per 
quilt. 

Diane Leighton 

 
 
 
 
 

Juvenile Hall Program 

Did you know that we give quilts to Juvenile Hall which are used as rewards for the kids? If 
they follow the rules, they have an opportunity to use a quilt that we make and donate. On 
Monday, June 11th we (Billie Lindgren, Wanda Horn, Carolyn McCray and myself) delivered 
12 quilts.  I think they are awarded monthly and that is a year’s supply.   

The kids get very excited about this and the staff is very grateful for this lovely incentive.  

vǳƛƭǘǎ ŦƻǊ WǳǾŜƴƛƭŜ Iŀƭƭ ƴŜŜŘ ǘƻ ōŜ слϦ Ȅ флϦ and they prefer that the binding is sewed on by 
machine.  They are frequently washed so they need to be sturdy. 

Thank you to everyone who helped in this endeavor. 

Diane Leighton 

 

Here is the link to the Yuba-Sutter Fair website’s Home Arts information: 

http://ysfair.com/wp-content/uploads/2018-ADULT-HOME-ARTS-DEPARTMENT.pdf  

Quilt Guilds of  the North Quarter 
The April meeting took place in 
Fort Jones.  Per Arlene, the weath-
er was great and the food was 
equally wonderful, with lunch be-
ing chicken salad, homemade 
soup, rolls and green salad.  It was 
not mentioned but I think you can 
assume there were some wonder-
ful desserts also. 

Entertainment was provided by a 
group of dancers who did a tap 
dancing routine.  And a trunk show 
was presented by one of the local 
guild members:  Jeannie Welch.  I 
understand she was highly enter-
taining and showed some wonder-
ful quilts.  Hopefully she will be at 
our Meet the Teachers in October 

so that everyone will get to know 
her.  

The next meeting will be on July 
28th in wonderfully cool Fort 
Bragg.  Come on over and join us 
for a refreshing weekend meeting. 

Sharon Easter, Rep. 

http://ysfair.com/wp-content/uploads/2018-ADULT-HOME-ARTS-DEPARTMENT.pdf
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Board Meeting Minutes 

±![[9¸ v¦L[¢ D¦L[5 .h!w5 a99¢LbD  

WǳƴŜ ммΣ нлму 

aŜƳōŜǊǎ tǊŜǎŜƴǘ: Janell Willis, Colleen Pelfrey, Diane Leighton , Diana Craddock, Gloria Adams, Sharon East-
er,  Joetta Danielson, Carleen Hagen,  Gail Gilmore,  Janet Craver, Karen Peters, Billie Lindgren, and  Karen 
Peters.                                   . 
A meeting of the ±ŀƭƭŜȅ vǳƛƭǘ DǳƛƭŘ .ƻŀǊŘ was held at ǘƘŜ /ƘŀƳōŜǊ ƻŦ /ƻƳƳŜǊŎŜ ōǳƛƭŘƛƴƎ ƛƴ ̧ǳōŀ /ƛǘȅ on 
WǳƴŜ ммΣ нлму. It was called to order by President Janell Willis at 4:03 pm. 
tǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘ ǊŜƳŀǊƪǎΥ Welcome to everyone. Janell was glad that everyone got the message that the meeting 
location was changed.  
{ŜŎǊŜǘŀǊȅΥ  
/ƻǊǊŜǎǇƻƴŘŜƴŎŜ 
A letter from Claire Poole regarding a request for a Quilt Show CD from attendee from Ohio was read.  Secre-
tary sent a thank you note to Claire for mailing the requested CD. Plus Claire donated the $5.00 check she 
received to cover postage to Community Service. 
A thank you letter from the Board was also mailed to Connie in Ohio for the positive comments about our 
2018 Quilt Show. 
aƛƴǳǘŜǎ 
There was a motion (Colleen/Diane) to accept the minutes from the May Board Meeting as written. Unani-
mous vote to approve. 
The minutes from the General VQG meeting held on May 30, 2018 electing the 2018/19 officers were re-
viewed. The motion was made to accept them (Billie/Diane). Unanimous approval. 
¢ǊŜŀǎǳǊŜǊΥ  
Checking balance as of June 8, 2018 is $3,216.20.   Savings balance as of June 8, 2018 is $29,072.41. 
Diana had prepared a proposed budget for July. After a few changes were made, the motion was made 
(Colleen/Janet) that we accept the proposed July budget. Unanimous approval followed.                      . 
±ƛŎŜ tǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘΥ 
Colleen has scheduled speakers through January 30, 2019. Please see newsletter for details. 
¦ƴŬƴƛǎƘŜŘ .ǳǎƛƴŜǎǎΥ  
hǇǇƻǊǘǳƴƛǘȅ vǳƛƭǘ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ ŦƻǊ ǎŀƭŜǎ 
Billie had people volunteer to set-up for the Summer Stroll. She needed someone to help with take-down. 
Janell volunteered to help her. 
Billie also suggested we give some thought to places we could sell tickets other than quilt guilds. Many guilds 

are booked ahead two years so we are not able take the quilts to as many guilds as we would like. Also, we 

need more members volunteering to take the quilts to places.   Minutes continued on next page. . . . 
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Minutes, continued 

. . .Minutes continued  

CŀƛǊ ǎƛƎƴ-ǳǇ ǎƘŜŜǘǎ ŀƴŘ ōƭƻŎƪ ŀƴƴƻǳƴŎŜƳŜƴǘǎ 
Details are still being worked out. The  theme  is ¢ƛƳŜƭŜǎǎ ¢ǊŀŘƛǝƻƴǎ. 
.ȅ-ƭŀǿǎ 
A few corrections were noted. They will be returned to committee for final changes. 
!ƴȅ ŀŘŘƛǝƻƴŀƭ ōƛƭƭǎ ǘƻ ǊŜǾƛŜǿ 
There were none at this time. 
²ǊŀǇ-ǳǇ ƻŦ ƴƻƳƛƴŀǝƻƴǎ 
The following members were elected on May 30, 2018 at the General Meeting with a unanimous vote: 
President – Janell Willis (2nd term) 
1st Vice President – Eileen Milligan (1st term) 
2nd Vice President – Colleen Pellfrey (1st term) 
Secretary – Gloria Adams (2nd term) 
Treasurer – Diana Craddock (2nd term) 
bŜǿ .ǳǎƛƴŜǎǎΥ 
LŎŜ /ǊŜŀƳ {ƻŎƛŀƭ 
It is still planned for our August General Meeting at St Andrews Presbyterian church. In addition to regular ice 
cream, there will be sugar free and lactose  ice cream as well as some sugar free toppings. There will be mu-
sic and games by Colleen as well as the “Let It Go” event. There will be more information at our General 
Meetings as details are worked out. 
/ƭƻǎƛƴƎ ƻŦ .ƻƻƪǎ 
All receipts need to be turned in to Diana Craddock by the end of June so she can close the books for this fis-
cal year. 
/ŀƭ ¢ǊŀƴΩǎ ŦŜŜǎ 
They have increased the charge by $50 this year. Members of the Board agreed that it is well worth paying 
the $250 a month to have such a nice facility with great parking. 
/ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎ tŀǊǘȅ [ƻŎŀǝƻƴ 
Several locations have been checked out. No location has been selected at this point. 
/ƻƳƳƛǧŜŜ wŜǇƻǊǘǎΥ 
±ƛŎŜ tǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘ ¦ǇŘŀǘŜǎΥ 
Since we have two beautiful opportunity quilts this year there are details that had to be decided regarding 
the tickets. The purchaser needs to designate on the tickets which quilt they want to win. Write the number 
1 for the quilt with red hearts in the surrounding border. Quilt number 2 will select the quilt with the one 
large heart in the center. If the winning ticket does not have a number written on it they will win quilt num-
ber 1. Drawing will continue until a ticket with the number 2 written on it is drawn. 
/ƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ {ŜǊǾƛŎŜΥ 
There were 12 quilts donated to Juvenile Hall.  
Diane is looking for members to donate monopoly money for an idea she wants to implement for community 
service. Please keep an eye out for monopoly money at yard sales and thrift stores. 
 
 

Minutes continued on next page. . . . . 
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Minutes, Continued 

aŜƳōŜǊǎƘƛǇΥ 
We currently have 42 members that have 
paid their dues for the upcoming year and 
3 new members that joined at the last 
General Meeting. If our current members 
all rejoin, we will have a total of 172 
members. 
The motion was made (Billie/Joetta) to 
lower the age for junior members to 8 
years old from the current age of 10. 
There were 11 ayes and 1 opposed. The 
motion carried. 
CŀŎƛƭƛǝŜǎΥ  
Carleen will take care of the new contract 
with Caltrans because of the price change. 
She is continuing to check on locations for 
the Christmas party. 
¦ChΥ 
It is going well. Many unfinished projects 
are being completed. 
.ƭƻŎƪ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ aƻƴǘƘΥ 
It will be started in the new fiscal year. 
We currently have around 40 members 
signed up to participate. 
bŜȄǘ .ƻŀǊŘ aŜŜǝƴƎΥ  Wǳƭȅ фΣ нлмуΦ Loca-
tion to be determinedΦ  Meeting begins at 
пΥлл ǇƳΦ 
!ŘƧƻǳǊƴƳŜƴǘΥ Meeting was adjourned at 
рΥнф ǇƳΦ  
Respectfully Submitted, 
Gloria Adams 
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Fons & Porter Subscription 

The offer is a one-year subscription to Love of Quilting with FIVE FREE BONUS GIFTS:  Fons & Por-
terõs String- Pieced Quilts booklet, Fons and Porterõs Terrific Toppers booklet, and THREE FREE 

spools of Sulky thread. 

Your subscription still costs only $15 for either a new or a renewal subscription.  Just send your check 
to me at 769 Rice Way in Yuba City, and make sure the check is made out to the Guild. 

Don’t miss a single issue:  send your check.  The expiration date for this special offer is June 30, 2018, 
so have your check to me no later than the June guild meeting,. 

Sharon Easter 
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Upcoming Quilt Shows ~ 2018 

 
WǳƴŜ но-нп hŎŜŀƴ ²ŀǾŜ vǳƛƭǘŜǊǎ 
  Quilt show 
  Fort Bragg, CA 
 
!ǳƎ п-р /ƘŜǎǘŜǊ tƛŜŎŜƳŀƪŜǊǎ   
  “Quilting by the Lake” 
  Chester High School 
  612 1st Street 
  Chester, CA (near beautiful Lake 
  Almanor) 
  Sat 10-5, Sun 10-4 
 
!ǳƎ мт ϧ му ¢ǊǳŎƪŜŜ aŜŀŘƻǿǎ vǳƛƭǘŜǊǎ 
  Reno-Sparks Convention Ctr 
  4001 S. Virginia Street 
  Reno, Nevada 
  Fri 10-4, Sat 10-4 
 
{ŜǇǘ м ϧ н {Ƙŀǎǘŀ [ƛƭȅ vǳƛƭǘ DǳƛƭŘ 
  Mount Shasta High School Gym 
  719 Everitt Memorial Hwy 
  Mount Shasta, CA 
  Sat 10-5, Sun 10-4 
 
{ŜǇǘ мр DŜƻǊƎŜǘƻǿƴ hǳǘŘƻƻǊ vǳƛƭǘ  {Ƙƻǿ 
  Georgetown Rotary Park 
  Harkness Street 
  Georgetown, CA 
  Sat only 10-4 
 
 

 
hŎǘ с  tŀŎƛŬŎ Cƭȅǿŀȅ vǳƛƭǘŜǊǎ 
  Colusa County Fairgrounds 
  On 10th Street 
  Colusa, CA 
  Sat only, 10-4 
 
hŎǘ с ϧ т [ŀŘƛŜǎ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ [ŀƪŜ 
  Lake County Fairgrounds 
  401 Main Street 
  Lakeport, CA 
  Sat 10-5, Sun 10-4 
 
hŎǘ нл-нм wƛŘƎŜ vǳƛƭǘŜǊǎ 
  Elks Lodge 
  Paradise, CA 
  Sat 10-5, Sun 10-4 
 
hŎǘ нт ϧ ну hǊƻǾƛƭƭŜ tƛŜŎŜƳŀƪŜǊǎ 
  Oroville Auditorium 
  Oroville, CA   
  Fri 10-5, Sat 10-4 
 

bƻǾ мс-му wƛǾŜǊ /ƛǘȅ vǳƛƭǘŜǊǎΩ DǳƛƭŘ 
  Scottish Rite Temple 
  6151 H Street 
  Sacramento, CA 
  Fri & Sat 10-5, Sun 10-4 

 
There is no charge for 

Upcoming Quilt Show listings 
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Affiliate Members 

 SEW-N-PIECE  

Vivian Riley, Owner 
410 4th St.  Marysville, CA 95901 

530-713-3822   
Info@sew-n-piece.com     Sew-n-piece.com 

LINDA BALLARD & CO  

22526 Bridlewood Lane 
Palo Cedro, CA 96073 

530-547-3461   530-547-2061 (Fax) 
linda@letsquilt.com      www.letsquilt.com 

SEW-SO-SHOP 

990-C Klamath Ln Ste 18 
Yuba City, CA 95991 

Jim and Nicky  530-742-7626 
sewsoshop@att.net      www.sewsoshop.com 

FRIENDS AROUND THE BLOCK  

 

211 8th St., Colusa, CA   95932 
Carol Lindquist  530-458-7467 

www.friendsaroundtheblock.com  
friendsaroundtheblock@outlook.com 

MELISSA & MOM  

613 N Barrett Rd. 
Yuba City, CA 95991 

Eileen Milligan    480-244-2490 
eileenmilligan52@gmail.com 

QUILTS BY CATHY  

 

1436 Coughlin Ct., Yuba City, CA   95993 
Cathy Evans   530-671-6047 

quiltsbycathy@att.net 

What a wonderful display of flo-
ral fabrics you ladies contribut-
ed at the May meeting!  We had 
two containers with over a doz-
en fat quarters in each one.  
We, again, thank you for your 
support and may June be even 
more fruitful. 

The theme for June is “Summer 
Celebrations” featuring pinks, 
purples, and/or pastels.  So dig 
into your stash and join us for 
another successful month. 

We especially welcome any new 
members and will gladly explain 
what the Fat Chance is all about.  

So please stop by our table if 
only to say “Hello”.  We also 
have a list of the colors and 
themes for each month, so be 
sure to pick one up. 

Alyce Kauffman and Dorothy 
Lindsay 

 

BIG VALLEY MORTGAGE  

3000 Lava Ridge Court, #220 
Roseville, CA 95661 

Janelle Willis  530-777-5574 
janell.willis@apmortgage.com 

CINDYõS FABRIC BOUTIQUE 

2036 Cartagena Drive 
Yuba City, CA 95993 

Cynthia Tarwater  530-218-6286 
cfbfabric@sbcglobal.net 

cindysfabricboutique.etsy.com 

Fat Chance 

mailto:Info@sew-n-piece.com
http://www.friendsaroundtheblock.com


 

9 

Valley Quilt Guild June 2018 
 

    Officers and Chairpersons for 2017-2018 

President: 

                   Janell Willis 777-8244  

1st Vice-President     

                   Colleen Pelfrey 713-0274 

2nd Vice-President 

                   Eileen Milligan 480-244-2490 

Secretary             Gloria Adams 673-4342 

673-1997 Treasurer            Diana Craddock 

Chairpersons 

2018 Quilt Show DeRay Jensen 923-2604 

2018 Opportunity        

Quilt  

Billie Lindgren 692-9052 

Block of the Month Millie Berryhill 743-2759 

Challenge 2018 Chris West 635-1352 

Christmas Party VQG Board  

Community Service Wanda Horn 

Carolyn McCray 

Diane Leighton 

743-6805 

743-3205 

673-7044 

Facilities 

Fair Staffing 

Carleen Hagen 

Diane Leighton 

674-9026 

673-7044 

Fair Liason/Setup Cooky Amarel 673-6653 

Hospitality  Angie Horne 

Melanie Vieria 

743-1286 

743-3913 
Membership Karen Peters 

Joetta Danielson 

673-0795 

632-8632 

NCQC/QGNQ  Sharon Easter 671-7566 

Newsletter Kim Buzolich 790-7180 

Property Pat May 674-2930 

Publicity, Guild Diana Tatro 674-3864 

Sunshine Linda Matsumoto 701-2887 

310 Club-Totally Me Angela Riley 916-214-5433   

Webmaster Camille Jauregui 751-7340 

Purpose: 

To contribute to the knowledge of quilting, to promote the ap-

preciation of fine quilts, to encourage quilt making and collect-

ing and to contribute to the growth and knowledge of quilt 

techniques, textiles, patterns, history and quilt makers through 

educational meetings and fellowship. 

Meetings: 

Meetings are held the last Wednesday of each month at 7:00 

p.m. at the Cal-Trans Building  at 703 B St. in Marysville.  There 

is no meeting in November and the members-only Christmas 

party is in December. Doors open at 6:00 p.m.  Copy ready 

submissions to the newsletter are due the by the 17th day of 

the month by 5:00 p.m. to the Newsletter person.  Please 

direct any questions or comments to the Yuba-Sutter Valley 

Quilt Guild, P. O. Box 1463, Yuba City, CA 95992.  Web site:  

www.valleyquiltguild.com 

Membership: 

Membership is open to anyone interested in quilts and quilting 

regardless of skill level.  You are urged to join and learn with us.  

Dues are $20.00 payable annually.  Membership is from July 1 

through June 30.  Membership entitles you to a newsletter, to 

an annual membership roster (which is confidential).  Affiliate 

membership fee is $24.00 with a business listing each month.  

Affiliate members   receive 10% discount 

for paying a year of ads paid in advance.   

Submit to: 

 

Valley Quilt Guild  
 P. O. Box 1463 
Yuba City, CA 95992 

Advertising Rates Per 

Month 

Members/Affiliate 

Members 

Non-Member 

Business Listing Free N/A 

Business Card Ad $5 $10 

Quarter Page $10 $20 

Half Page $15 $30 

Full Page $20 $40 

VQG Info 

Advertising Rates 

 

22 months 


